
Heritage Middle School PTA Meeting
May 4, 2021

This meeting was held virtually due to COVID-19

Attendance on the virtual meeting:  Terri Sitarek, Lindsay Mitchell, Luke Miles, Caroline Miles,
Emily Stumb, Kim Glenn, Crystal Bright, Yvonne Ward

Meeting was called to order by Terri Sitarek at 7:01 pm.  Motion was made by Luke Miles to
approve the minutes from the March meeting.  This was seconded by Terri Sitarek.

Teacher appreciation week is going well.  It will end with a Chick Fil A lunch on Friday.  Those
who are not teaching from the building will receive Amazon Gift Cards.

Nominations for 2021-22 PTA board were presented. A motion to approve was made by Terri
and seconded by Emily Stumb.

Treasurer’s Report:  current bank balance is $27967.81.

Cultural Arts:  United Arts Council check was never delivered.  A new check has been reissued
and will be delivered in person on Wednesday.
.
Spirit Nights:  Papy Murphy Spirit night on May 31 from 1-8 PM

Teacher Report:  Everything is going well.

Other Business:  Offering graduation signs to 8th graders.  80 orders as of today.  Pick up
scheduled for May 26 from 11-1 and 4-6.   Discussion followed about other plans for 8th grade
graduation.  As of now there are no other plans made.

This is the final meeting for the 2020-21 school year.

Meeting adjourned at 7:25 PM


